CHAILEY P.C.C.

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD IN CHURCH
ON 27th SEPTEMBER 2021 AT 8.00 P.M.

Present:
 Rev’d Paul Mundy, Mr Anthony Meadows (in the chair), 

Mrs Kirstine Bowen, Mrs Brenda Ford, Mr Chris James, 

Mr Peter Martin, Mrs Christine Peskett, Mr John Smith, 

Mrs Sarah Tillard and Mrs Teresa Wenban.

.
Apologies:
Mrs Maryjane Corver, Mr Paul Corver, Mr Charles Kemp. 

Mr Peter Martin joined the meeting during the Treasurer’s report.
The meeting opened with a psalm and a prayer. 
2021-47 MINUTES OF THE MEETINGS OF 19th JULY
The minutes had been circulated.
The minutes were AGREED and signed as correct. 
2021-48 MATTERS ARISING 

2021-31 Clock – no confirmation yet from the insurers

2021-40 Craft Faire – raised £1,891.40. Rev’d Paul Mundy expressed his 
deepest thanks to Teresa Wenban, Christine Peskett and Anthony Meadows 

2021-40 Quiz night – raised £597.41 

2021-46 Vestments – have been found


2021-46 BT – the internet in Church is now working

2021-49 SAFEGUARDING

Anthony Meadows reported from Maryjane Corver that there was nothing to report. 
2021-50 TREASURERS REPORT 
A summary of the pattern of regular giving in 2014 to 2020 was distributed. The Treasurer reported that although the amount collected was similar few had increased their giving and the amount from those who had left was only compensated by a few new regular givers giving large amounts. It was AGREED that a new giving campaign in Lent 2022 should set a target based on 2019 giving and include letters to all regular givers.

2021-51 FUND RAISING
A magic lantern show is planned for 21st January 2022 and also a wine tasting is planned.
2021-52 USE OF THE CHURCH

The Repair Café contributes £45 each month; Coro Nuovo £50 for rehearsals and £40 from a choir rehearsal for a wedding. The toddlers’ group numbers vary considerably between 5 and 14 and are on an upward trend. It was AGREED to display photographs of activities in the Church.  
2021-53 DIOCESAN AUDIT

. Rev’d Paul Mundy thanked those who contributed to the action plan meeting and circulated mind map notes based on it. The PCC were asked to look through the notes. He said there is a need to be honest about the present position with quite a lot to include in the audit but it is a time of opportunity. Rev’d Paul Mundy will work with Maryjane Corver to complete the necessary form by the end of October.
2021-54 MISSON GRANT
Rev’d Paul Mundy reported that the grant had been applied for. He has a list of charities that can be applied to for support for the work with children, families and youth. Ali Brown has attended some services and wishes to start work with the parish.
2021-55 100 CLUB

Prizes of £25 (Phillip Barnes), £20 (Chris Peskett) and £13 (Brenda Martin) were drawn.
2021-56 ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Geo cashers – letters of thanks will be sent to Ken Furnedge and the geo 
cashers for the work on the Churchyard.

 
Welcome Pack – Teresa Wenban has produced a draft pack that will be 
circulated to members of the PCC.

Chailey News – needs to be delivered to new houses including Gradwell Park 
(the Churchwardens are also visiting Gradwell Park)


Raffle – it was AGREED to hold a raffle at the Christmas Market


First Aiders – provided the right outcome on Sunday but there are still things 
to learn 

Wasp nest – to be dealt with

General Synod  – Sarah Tillard and Anthony Meadows have a vote for lay 
members

Tree Survey– a neighbour is willing to contribute towards work on the yew 
tree in the northeast of the Churchyard


Lunch Club – 45 attended the first since lockdown and lunches are not just for 
the elderly
The meeting ended with a prayer and grace at 10.10 p.m.

